December 15, 1971

Parish Council
St. James Armenian Church
834 Pepper Avenue
Richmond, Va., 23226
Gentlmen:
We received, through the courtesy of
the Diocese of the Armenian Church in
New York, your check in the amount of
$61.91 representing balance of moneys
collected for the Cathedral Campaign
in your Parish.
We wish to take this opportunity to
express our gratitude and thanks to
your Committee members and parishioners
for their kind efforts in bringing their
help to the Cathedral Building Project.
Receipt for the above amount is enclosed
herewith.
Sincerely yours,
Haik Kavookjian
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